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SUBJECT: HOTEL TAX COLLECTIONS THROUGH SEPTEMBER 30, 2016 

Hotel Tax Collections are down $232,501 or 5.9% through the first quarter of FY 2017.  

Hotel tax collections have started off this fiscal year down 5.9% and below projections by 2.7%.  
Declines were spread throughout Oklahoma City and experienced by all five sectors of the city. 
According to the Smith Travel Research Report, hotel occupancy has decreased by an average of 
2.5% city-wide and room rates are down 1.4%. 

HOTEL TAX COLLECTIONS 

Hotel taxes are collected by local hotels and remitted to the City the month after being collected.  
This report summarizes hotel tax collections for the first quarter of fiscal year 2017 and is limited 
exclusively to hotel tax.  Any sales tax collected by hotels is reported separately in the monthly 
sales and use tax City Manager report. 

The distribution of collections from the City’s 5.5% hotel tax is set by ordinance, with 4/11 used 
to promote convention and tourism, 6/11 for fairgrounds improvements, and 1/11 to sponsor and 
promote local events.  The current rate has been in effect since January 1, 2005. The following 
table represents year-to-date revenue collections and annual projections for each of these 
purposes:  

FISCAL YEAR-TO-DATE COMPARISON 

  Projection Revenue 
Over/Under 
Projection 

% Over/Under 
Projection 

Convention and Tourism $1,395,420  $1,357,725  ($37,695)   

State Fairgrounds $2,093,130  $2,036,587  ($56,543)   

Event Sponsorship $348,855  $339,431  ($9,424)   

  Total $3,837,405  $3,733,743  ($103,662) (2.7%) 




